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Section 6.4 of S.L. 2025-4 (House Bill 74) modifies the enabling legislation that created the North 

Carolina State Bar Grievance Review Committee (Committee) by doing all of the following: 

• Extending the Committee's authority to operate until December 31, 2026 (under previous law, the 

Committee was set to expire upon submitting a report that was due by April 1, 2024). 

• Repealing a reporting requirement to the Joint Legislative Commission on Governmental 

Operations. 

• Broadening the scope of the Committee's review to any aspect or area of the North Carolina State 

Bar that the Committee deems concerning or needing improvement. 

• Allowing the President of the State Bar to designate a person to serve on the Committee on his or 

her behalf.  

This section became effective May 14, 2025.  


